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Farmington Senior Citizens 7-19-2021 

 

July 19, 2021 

 

Meeting number 849 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:10 PM on Monday, 

July 19, 2021, by Secretary, Kathy Wagner.  15 members were present, including three 

guests/potential members.    We welcomed the first time attendees.  We enjoyed our dish to pass meal.   

 

After lunch, Secretary, Kathy Wagner, resumed the regular meeting at 12:50 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the June 21st meeting were read.  There were no updates. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  There is $251.00 in the Treasury. 

 

There were no new birthdays. 

 

We congratulated Ruth and Gary Weidenborner who are celebrating their 50th anniversary. 

 

Sunshine Report:  A sympathy card was sent to Jerry Annesi for the passing of his wife, Carol. 

 

Town of Farmington Recreation:   

• No new updates. 

   

Entertainment:   

• After the meeting we will play a 15-question game of trivia about 50’s and 60’s music and TV 

shows.  There will be prizes. 

 

Old Business:   

• The picnic will be held August 16th.  Sign-up for the meal and a dish to pass started at this 

meeting. 

 

New Business:   

• At the next meeting, members will bring their own sandwich and drink.  Karen Stratton and 

Andrea Sidare will bring desserts. 

• At the next meeting we will also discuss meetings for the remainder of the year. 

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner: 

• John VanderWahl let members know the chicken barbeque to support the Farmington 

Volunteer Fire Department is August 7th. 

.  

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the meeting about 1 PM.   

 

Members then played 50’s and 60’s music and TV Trivia. 

 

There were no dominos after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner Secretary 


